
 

N'{1. 31. J
Margaret Sexton 

·om: 	 on behalf of Anne Brooke <secretary@silverview.ca> 
Tuesday, July 7, 2015 9:53 PMSent: 

To: Clerk 
Subject: Item NY7.37 Council Meeting of July 7-8, 2015 

Re : Item NY7.37 
Status Report - Official Plan Amendment, Zoning By-law Amendment, and Draft Pla·n of Subdivision 
Applications - 5799-5915 Yonge Street, 45 and 53 Cummer Avem~e, 46 and 47 Averill Crescent 

Mayor and Members of Council , 

Silverview is adjacent to the above property, locally known as Newtonbrook Plaza. 

Silverview Community Association wishes to have our position on record: 

• 	 We do NOT find it acceptable to exceed the North York Secondary Plan. This is a terrible 
precedent for North York, if not the whole City. 

• 	 Nor do we consider meeting on Monday July 6th to be "Community Consultation". We were 
informed of a done deal and were completely excluded from the negotiations. 

• 	 However, we reluctantly accept that we are powerless in this situation. We do not have the 
resources to fight this on our own, should Council accept the proposed settlement. 

• 	 We do not want it claimed or implied that we are in favour of th is application I design I 

settlement. 


Thanking you in advance, 

Aill1e Brooke 
Secretary, Silverview Community Association 
secretarv@silverview.ca 
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